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Information Sheet 
 

European Deaf Table Tennis Championships from 6th to 12th 09.2015  
of Baden at Vienna / Austria 

 
 
Dear sportsfriends, 
 
I was elected the new technical official and confirmed by the EDSO-Board in the year 2011. I 
thank you for your confidence and have in the meantime worked out a new table tennis regulation 
together with Martin Boggard. For the reason that all regulations must be treated as equal, except 
sports-specific regulations, I have completed an improvement for table tennis. 
 
The European Deaf Table Tennis Championship is supposed to take place in Austria in March 
2015. Austria has asked, for organisational reasons, to postpone the European championship 
until September 2015. The European Championship will take place in Baden at Vienna/Austria 
from 06th to 12th.09.2014. 
 
At this European Deaf Table Tennis Championship shall, for the first time, a European youth 
Championship in single, double and double mixed without team in two different age groups be 
carried out. Essential for this is, if during registration the need for this competition is big enough. 
The youth European Championship will be carried out during at least two or three days. 
 
We ask you to fill out the enclosed application until the end of the registration period. Thanks in 
advance! 
 
The EDSO-representative and I will go to Baden/Austria for an inspection tour at the beginning of 
September 2015 and I will inform you afterwards in bulletin No 1. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Horst-Peter Scheffel 
Technical official in table tennis of the EDSO 


